[bookmark: _GoBack]EXELBY, LEEMING & NEWTON PARISH COUNCIL                                                                           SCH.2
CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED – 26 JUNE 2017 
	  DATE
	       RECEIVED FROM                      
	                    BRIEF DETAILS OF CONTENT

	19/06/2017
	NYCC, Highways 
	Parish Portal for reporting faults and monitoring progress of report made.

	
	HDC
	Schedule of site visits

	
	YLCA
	Membership enquiry for 2017/2018. Is membership to be renewed?

	09/06/2017
	YLCA
	Training course programme

	02/06/2017
	YLCA
	Reform of Data Protection Legislation

	30/05/2017
	YLCA
	Weekly Bulletin

	13/06/2017
	Cllr. Annabel Wilkinson
	Responses to questions raised previously by councillors Kettlewell & Curry.

	15/06/2017
	J Harron, Payroll Bureau
	Advising of his retirement on 30/06/2017 and the payroll to be taken over by  T P  Jones & Co LLP, Harrogate.

	09/06/2017
	RAF Leeming
	Response from the Commanding Officer regarding the overgrown hedge.  Contractors have been instructed to undertake the trimming of the hedge to make safe for pedestrians.

	14/06/2017
	HDC
	Notification of the planning meeting to hear the proposal for Mr & Mrs Faith, 22 Mill Lane, Leeming.  The Planning Officer’s recommendation is to Grant the proposal.

	05/06/2017
	Yorkshire Water
	Response to the initial enquiry regarding flooding in the Leeming area.

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


                                       						                                        SCH. 2 (cont)

CORRESPONDENCE SENT – 26 JUNE 2017     

	 DATE
	             SENT TO                                          
	                    BRIEF DETAILS OF CONTENT

	31/05/2017
	YLCA
	Ordered eight copies of the Good Councillor’s Guide at a cost of £33.57.

	01/06/2017
	RAF Leeming
	Request for the hedging between Leeming & Londonderry be trimmed back.

	
	Local Resident, Water Lane, Leeming
	Informing the resident following the PC meeting the PC are not to take any action at this time regarding the concerns raised relating to the overgrowth.

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


                      
           
